
 

 

 

From the Pastor                                      June 22, 2025 
 

Report for DUTY is a call to  
awaken to the battle before us. These 

truly are perilous days worldwide. 
As we approach our God & Country 

Day may we march as one to win 

the battle. May we proudly carry the 
banner of  the cross and the banner 
of  the American Flag. May we give 

our best to be present for this special SERVICE. “July 

13th at 6pm” First, allegiance to our God who deserves 
our love and adoration. We also give thanks for  

America. We must PRAY even more for old fashion  

Patriotism to continue and PRAY for our leaders. Invite 

a friend to be your guest. Lets keep “Marching on...” 

Pray for the special music and special message given by  
Bro. Ken Jackson. 

 
Is our Vacation Bible School 
theme this year taken from 

Exodus 12:51 
“the LORD did bring the children of Isreal out of 

the land of Egypt” 
Saturday, August 2, 2025 (times coming soon) 

 

 

 God & Country Day 

           2025 

 
 
 
 
 
    “Marching On…” 

WANTED: Servant Minded Employees 
We are still looking for employees who are interested 
in a position in our school. The need at the moment is 
for helpers in classrooms and for cleaning. See Paul 
Cahoon if you or someone you know is interested. 



 

 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
Sunday Morning: 
Shana Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Myra Whitley 

 

IT’S THAT TIME!!! 
Teen Campers leave out tomorrow for Camp! Campers 

need to be here by 9:15am to be ready to pull out at 
9:30am. Thank you to all who have helped a child go to 

camp this year. Please Pray for God to do His work in 
their hearts.  

Junior Camp will be July 21-25th and I do believe we 
still have a need for support for a couple of our Juniors. 

 
ATTENTION EVERYONE:  We call with important info from a 

recording to keep our congregation informed of events through 
our Phone Bank. Please let Mrs. Shana Marlowe know if  you are 

not getting Phone Bank calls from our church so we can add 
you to the call list. 

 

Sunday, July 6th we will have Hot Dogs after pm service to  
celebrate Independence Day! There is a sign up 
sheet in the lobby now, please sign up to bring 

something. The weenies and Chili will be provid-
ed. Any questions, see Mrs. Sandra Pharr  

 
 

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $7,391.19 
Faith Promise ................       837.31         
Other Missions ..............          55.00 
Building Fund  ................          10.00 
Parking Lot  ................        390.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        974.50  
 

Total……………..……     $9,658.00 
                                                          


